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Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

As you may be aware, students will begin studying their core text, 'An Inspector Calls', which forms part of their
English Literature GCSE study, in April. Students will be required to remember plot points and quotations. This
will be difficult to do at home without copies of the text. As a result, we strongly suggest that students
purchase their own personal copy of the play. This will also allow them to use and annotate the text in lessons.

As a school, we are able to order the texts for you and ensure they are ready and labelled with students' names
before we begin our study.

Full Text Price
'An Inspector Calls' - full text £6.99

If you wish to purchase a copy of the text for your child, please do so via Parent Mail by Wednesday 17th April
2024 to allow us to place the order before we begin our study.

Once books are delivered to the school, students will be given their copy by their English teacher.

Thank you for your support and should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s
English teacher.

Best wishes,

Mrs K. Brookes
Head of English



